By RPAD

No. T2/PS/RTI/ 4% /17 Byappanahalli Police Station
Bengaluru City, Date:15.08.17

To.

Shri. Sushil Kambampati

White Rann Content & Services,
ZKNBB6DN9-KA 6th Floor,

JMD Regent Square, M.G. Road,
GURGAON - 122 002.

Sir,
Sub: Information seeking under RTI Act reg.

Ref: 1. No. D6/RTI/06/2017, Dt: 09.08.2017.
2. No. 50/RTI/DCP(E)/2017, Dt: 09-08-2017

With reference to the above subject this is to bring your kind notice that, your

RTI application received through DCP, P.R.O office Bangalore City for necessary
action.

1. There is no information available seeking by you.
2. There are no such cases registered at Byappanahalli Police station,

Bangalore City with respect to your RTI application, hence please is consider the NIL
report. Hence your application is herewith closed.
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Sub ff ector of Police
Byappanahalli Police Station
Bangalore City.

Note: You may apply 1 appeal against the information provided by Public
Information officer of Byappanahalli Police Station within 30 days of this

receipt to the appellate authority Police Inspector, Byappanahalli Police
Station, Old Madras Road, Bangalore-38.

Copy with regards

1. Public information officer, DCP, P.R.O office, C.O.P for kind information.



